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MESSAGES
Welcome back to you all. I hope our first
newsletter of the year finds you all well.

Returning to Cranleigh this September
feels quite different from my arrival last
year. Then, I was just starting to get to
know our school community. I have
begun my second academic year
feeling very much at home here.

To ensure consistency across the Trust,
we start the year with a brand new
website and a reformatted newsletter.
Whilst they may look different, the
content is very much the same.

Please also keep in touch via Facebook
and Twitter to celebrate our children’s
successes. It’s going to be a wonderful
year!

Mrs Kate Pelazza
Headteacher

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61551086752709
https://x.com/cranleighpri


Monday and Wednesday after
school clubs start

Year 4 Norman invasion workshop

Reception LEGO® workshop

2-3pm: Reception parents’ Meet the
Teacher & Headteacher

2:30-3pm: Year 1 & Year 2 parents’
Meet the Teacher sessions

2:30-3pm: Year 3 & Year 4 parents’
Meet the Teacher sessions

2:30-3pm: Year 5 & Year 6 parents’
Meet the Teacher sessions

Monday 9th September 

Monday 9th September

Tuesday 10th September

Tuesday 17th September

Wednesday 11th September

Thursday 12th September

Friday 13th September

Cranleigh C of E
Primary 

Dates for your
diary

Breakfast Club and Tuesday/Thursday
after school clubs start Monday 16th September

All calendar dates can be found on
our website!

https://www.cranleighprimary.surrey.sch.uk/news-and-events/calendar


I

SCHOOL SITE IMPROVEMENTS
T h e  w o r k  o v e r  t h e  s u m m e r
h o l i d a y s  h a s  b e e n  s i g n i f i c a n t .
W h i l s t  w e  h a v e  a  w a y  t o  g o ,
w e  n o w  h a v e  a  b r a n d  n e w
K e y  S t a g e  O n e  o u t d o o r  a r e a ,
a b o v e  a n d  l e f t .  O n e
p l a y g r o u n d  h a s  a l s o  b e e n
r e s u r f a c e d  a n d  w e ’ l l  b e
c h o o s i n g  p l a y g r o u n d  l i n e s
s o o n .  W e  h o p e  y o u r  c h i l d r e n
a r e  s t a r t i n g  t o  n o t i c e  t h e
c h a n g e s  a n d  a r e  e n j o y i n g
t h e i r  i m p r o v e d  s c h o o l
g r o u n d s .

What a difference!



As we start another year, it is a good
opportunity to not only reflect on past
successes and challenges, but to also ask
for God’s blessing…. 

Saying a simple prayer each night at
bedtime can help children relax and
know God will be with them through
everything they’ll do the next day. 

Ask your child if there are any special
things happening at school, whether
there is anything they’re excited about. 

If they have any worries or think there
might be problems to tackle the next day,
let them know they can hand their worries
to God, because Jesus promised that
everyone who has problems can come to
him, and he’ll find a way to lighten the
burden.

Faith

Book Bag

Blessing

Labels

These are a great way to reflect on
any anxieties and commit to
learning for the year ahead. 

Loving God, 
Thank you for all my friends and

my teachers.
Thank you that I have the chance to

learn new things every day.
Please bless everyone at Cranleigh

Primary School, and please bless me
too.

Help me to know that all day long,
whether I’m having fun

or whether I’m feeling upset, you’re
there for me.

Amen

A Back to School
Prayer



Spirituality
Spirituality can be found all around us. It’s all about feeling connected or

finding meaning in things around you.
This summer, I was fortunate to find meaning in various different

landscapes whilst on holiday. I wonder if your child can find the same in
their summer memories?
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In all aspects of life, there are
expectations placed upon us to
ensure we thrive. School is no
different.

Last year, we reissued reminders
regarding wearing the correct school
uniform. Thank you to everyone who
supported these measures.

A reminder that boots of any kind are
not permitted, this includes UGGs,
and trainers must only be worn on P.E.
days. 

Our school uniform supplier,
MAGNUM Enterprises, can be found
HERE.

School
Uniform

Birthday Non-School Uniform

For the reasons given above, children will no longer be
allowed to attend school in mufti on their birthday.

We appreciate this may be disappointing, but it is a highly
unusual and rare school practice, and does not support
the school’s aims.

We will always acknowledge children’s birthdays in class
and they are allowed to wear a birthday badge should
they choose! 

As a healthy eating school, we ask you not to bring in sweets/cakes for your
child’s birthday. Instead, we would love you to donate a book for our library in
your child’s name (we would inscribe the front cover). That way the school can
celebrate your child’s birthday for years to come!

https://magnumenterprises.co.uk/


On Thursday 24th October, the last day of half-
term, we will be holding a DISCO for all
children who are attending that day. 

ATTENDANCE
DISCO

ATTENDANCE
DISCO

Make sure your child is at school so
they don’t miss out! 



Safeguarding
Contacts

K. Pelazza: Headteacher / Designated Safeguarding Lead (DSL)

J. Mills: SENDCo / Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead (DDSL)

K. Meade: Assistant SENDCo / Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead (DDSL)

T. Church:  Thrive Practitioner / Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead (DDSL)

The Good Shepherd Trust contacts

If you have any concerns regarding a child, please ask to speak to one of
our safeguarding team below straight away:

https://www.goodshepherdtrust.org.uk/912/safeguarding#:~:text=If%20you%20are%20concerned%20that,school%20where%20the%20child%20attends.&text=If%20you%20have%20concerns%20relating,in%20a%20non%2Demergency%20situation.


GOAL!

Our newest
pupils
showing us
their football
skills with our
coach at
lunch!

YUMMY!

Exploring our
brand new
Reception
outside area.
Making
yummy mud
pies!

CURRICULUM

Year 3
enjoyed their
prehistory
workshop
yesterday!

DRAMA!

Year 5's
Shang
Dynasty
workshop
today!

CHECKMATE!

Year 6
deep in
thought
during
chess time!

OUTDOOR PLAY

Our
children
have loved
their new
sand pits.

Our Year 6's
have been
helping
Reception this
week,
including at
lunch.

BUDDIES!



TOY
WORKSHOP
Year 1
learning
about toys
from the past
from
Chertsey
Museum staff.

YEAR 2
HISTORY
Year 2's
‘significant
Individuals’
story and
drama
workshop.

CURRICULUM

Year 3
exploring
ancient
mirrors.

FRIENDSHIP

Spending
time with
each other
during
break time.

INDEPENDENCE

Year 6 self-
directed
activity
following
their Benin
workshop.

BUDDIES

Reception
lining up for
lunch
beautifully
with their
buddies.

Year 6 acting
out the
Creation story
in their
Kingdom of
Benin
workshop.

MAAFA
PROJECT

https://chertseymuseum.org/
https://chertseymuseum.org/
https://kids.kiddle.co/Atlantic_slave_tradehttps:/kids.kiddle.co/Atlantic_slave_trade


https://www.rspb.org.uk/whats-happening/news/population-of-uks-tallest-bird-hits-record-breaking-high
https://www.rspb.org.uk/whats-happening/news/population-of-uks-tallest-bird-hits-record-breaking-high


NEW

Skipping Ropes
Did your child take home their Dan the Skipping Man skipping rope
at the end of term? If so, could we please ask them to return it so
they can be used in school. The children will be able to take them
home at the end of each year and when they leave the school for
good. We are also providing our new Reception children with a
rope and our Year 1 and Year 2 children with a refresher session, so
they must have them in school please.

https://dantheskippingman.com/


P.E. Days 
Each class’ P.E. days
can be seen below.

Please remember,
children come to
school wearing their
P.E. kit and wear it all
day.

Reception: Wednesday

Year 1: Wednesday & Friday

Year 2: Tuesday & Wednesday

Year 3: Monday & Friday

Year 4: Monday & Thursday

Year 5: Monday & Tuesday

Year 6: Monday & Wednesday



Community
Notices

We are a cashlessschool. Please make sureyou’ve signed upto SCOPAY!

https://www.scopay.com/login


Community
Notices



Wishing you all a
very happy weekend


